
HB 251 Schwantes Testimony 

 

Good Morning, 

 

I am opposed to singling out a specific industry (fishing) and imposing additional taxes on a 

single economy in Alaska.  I was raised in Kodiak, and still reside here.  Imposing additional 

taxes in our already high cost of living community will only make living in Kodiak more 

difficult financially.  The fishing industry already pays adequate taxes to the State of 

Alaska.  Taxes should not be raised to bail out the State Government and their lack of 

forethought. 
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